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On Saturday, May 2nd, Senator Ritchie and local leaders penned a letter to Governor Cuomo,

urging him to allow  additional upstate businesses to reopen at the start of "Phase One" of

the state's reopening, slated to take place on May 15th. 

A copy of the letter can be viewed by clicking here. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/patty-ritchie/landing
https://www.nysenate.gov/sites/default/files/press-release/attachment/5-2-20_letter_to_governor_cuomo_re_reopening.pdf

